
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 8  Term 3 

7th September 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week & PBL 

Ticket Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed. This 

is for the wellbeing of all. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

10/9 - Armajun Hearing and Dental Clinic 
17/9 - Book Week Parade 
23/9 - Jump Rope for Heart  
25/9 - Last day of Term 3 
 



Principal’s Report 

I hope all our dads, grandfathers, stepdads, uncles, foster dads and single mums had a lovely 
Father’s Day yesterday and enjoyed their gifts purchased from the Father’s Day stall. 
 
Culture of Success 
At Tingha Public School we pride ourselves on working with the community to provide a quality 
education for our students. We are committed to positively influencing every student’s life. Regular 
attendance and displaying the school’s Positive Behaviour for Learning values (Proud, Strong, Safe 
and Respectful) allows students to make educational gains and contribute to our ‘successful school 
learning culture.’ We love sharing the great news that is happening in our beautiful school and 
appreciate those that celebrate the successes with us. We are well aware that we need to work with 
our community to support our students as ‘it takes a village to raise a child.’ Please if there are any 
school related concerns you wish to discuss please know you can contact the school at any time. 
 
R U Ok? Day 
Today we recognised R U Ok? Day. This national day of action is to remind Australians that every 
day is the day to ask “Are you OK?” if someone in your world is struggling with life’s ups and downs. 
A huge thank you to Kevin, our school counsellor, for providing the sausages for today’s sausage 
sizzle. 
 
Absences 
Thank you to those parents/carers who have been informing the school of the reasons for their 
child’s absence. It is a legal requirement for parents/carers to provide the school with a justified  
explanation within seven school days. I am going to continue to work closely with our Home School 
Liaison Officer to monitor student attendance to ensure all our students are regularly attending 
school.  
 
Book Week Parade 
Next Thursday, 17

th
 September all students are encouraged to come dressed as their favourite book 

character as we will be celebrating Book Week. 

 
As always I am looking forward to another wonderful fortnight at Tingha Public School, with students 
growing stronger and smarter in their learning every day. 
 
Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 

Transition to Kindergarten 

Unfortunately, due to the current advice from the Department of Education, the start of our 
Kindergarten transition program has been delayed. Mrs Strickland however, will be starting to 
visit the pre-school this Thursday to get to know our future kindy students. If you are planning 
to enrol your child at Tingha Public for 2021, please contact the school and provide your 
details. Once we are advised we can proceed with the Kindergarten transition program we 
will contact you and provide further details. 

 

Headlice 

With the warmer weather fast approaching, we would like to take the opportunity to 

remind you that headlice will be more active. Please check your child/rens hair on a 

regular basis. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 

In science we are learning about the different ways food changes. 
 

Spaghetti goes soft when it is heated. Below are the words we used to 

describe it and photos of what we made with the soft spaghetti. 

You can build things with 
hard spaghetti and 
marshmallows. We 
described it as below with 
photos of our creations. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we mix vinegar 

with bicarb soda you can 

make a volcano!!!! 


